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Chairman’s letter of greeting to applicants

September 2013
Dear Applicant,
Thank you for your interest in the position of Principal, commencing September of 2014.

As | am sure you are aware Frewen College is an acknowledged specialist in the teaching of students
with dyslexia, dyspraxia and dyscalculia.

Pupil numbers have risen steadily over the last few years and the College has just rebranded its prep
school and will be establishing a sixth form for September 2014.

Following a review of its activities in early 2013, the senior leadership team has identified the
following as the key issues for the next phase of the school’s development:

- To review the admission procedures and marketing of the school

- To consolidate the school’s position as a national leader in the education and support of
dyslexic students

- The development of a Sixth Form

- Strengthening Performance Management and staff development in the school

- To complete action arising from the recommendations of the last Ofsted report including
further improving systems for the monitoring of pupil progress and reporting to parents

The Governors are very excited about these developments and are looking for a new Principal to
take the College to the next stage.

An appropriate compensation package will be available to the successful applicant and | want to
welcome and thank you for your interest.

A full application pack is available and should you wish to come and visit the College between now
and the closing date for applications please contact Annabel Edwards, the school secretary.

Yours faithfully,

JR Maudslay,

Chairman of Governors



